
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are thrilled to announce that our 4th Annual 44Dresses Boutique Day 
will be held on Tuesday, April 18th 2017.  44Dresses is an initiative 
facilitated by and benefitting students within North Vancouver School 

District 44.  We collect gently used party dresses and accessories for grade 
7 grads who could use a little help. 

 
If you have a dress, shoes and/or accessories that would be appropriate for  

a 12/13 yr old girl, please consider donating!   
We are in need of dresses from girl’s size 10 to women’s size 14.   

 
Over the last 3 years, 44Dresses has provided outfits to  

almost 300 students.   
 

Donations (on hangers please) can be dropped off to:  

Handsworth Secondary School from  
March 27 thru to April 13th.    

 
If you are interested in volunteering, please contact 44dresses@gmail.com 

 
Thank you for your support!   

44Dresses 


